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29 July 2019

NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM
Number 47 Series 2019

TO : All Regional Scout Directors/Council Scout Executives/
Officers-In-Charge

SUBJECT : CORRIGENDUM TO NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM NO. 24 s. 2019
RE: Scout Membership Growth Campaign Program

1. Relative to National Office Memorandum No. 24 s. 2019 with the subject, Scout Membership
Growth Campaign Program, paragraph 5 under Methodology stated as “Payment of the
honoraria shall be strictly based on the attainment of the above-mentioned
deliverables/milestones. Succeeding tranches shall not be released unless the specified
milestone and shall be forfeited in favor of the BSP by yearend.”

2. Paragraph 5 under Methodology of the said Memorandum shall read as follows:

Payment of the honoraria shall be strictly based on the attainment of the above-mentioned
deliverables/milestones. Succeeding tranches shall not be released unless the specified
milestone are achieved and shall be forfeited in favor of the BSP by yearend.”

3. For information and reference to all concerned.

ROGELIO S. VILLA, JR.




